
 

HEADTEACHER’S MESSAGE BOARD 
Holy Week 
A huge thank you to the pupils and staff, for 
leading our daily whole school Liturgy & Prayer this 
week.  The children have led us all with such 
reverence and thoughtfulness. 
This Thursday, is Maundy Thursday and we focus 
on Jesus, the Servant King, who teaches us now, as 
He did then, with the first disciples, the importance 
of loving actions as an expression of our love and 
belief in God. This Friday, is Good Friday when we 
focus on the final hours of Our Lord’s Passion and 
Crucifixion. I am grateful to all the staff for their 
support to help the children participate, lead and 
understand the significance of this holy season.   
‘If you love me, you will keep my commandments. 
I shall ask the Father, and He will give you another 
Advocate, to be with you forever…. Anybody who 
receives my commandments and keeps them will 
be one who loves me; and anybody who loves me 
will be loved by my Father, and I shall love him 
and show myself to him’ Jn 14:15-21. We can take 
comfort that the Holy Spirit dwells here among us 
and within us, to help us live as true friends of God.  
May every blessing be upon you, your family and 
those, whom you love, at this holy time. 
 

Liturgy’s this week  

Beech class told the story of Jesus truly being the 

Servant King by detailing events from The Last Supper.  

Lime told the story Garden of Gethsemane, Jesus, 

before Pilate & Crowds turn against Jesus.  Holly class 

told the story Way to Calvary, Jesus’ Passion & 

Crucifixion.  

 
 

Easter Day  

We will celebrate Jesus, the Risen Lord on Wednesday 27 

April. There will be a competition for the best 

decorated boiled egg and a special lunch prepared by 

Emma and the team. The children will enjoy additional 

art and craft activities to celebrate Easter. 

 

Fundraising for Catholic Care 

As part of Lenten Almsgiving, we raised funds for 

Catholic Care; an organisation dedicated to working 

with the most vulnerable members of the community 

and families' in need.  Each child participated in their 

own class events. Thank you for your donations we 

share the amount raised in our next Newsletter. 

SAT’s Meeting 

Thank you to parents of Year 6 pupils for attending the 

meeting on Monday, to discuss KS2 Assessments w/c 

9th May 2022.  We hope you found it informative.  If you 

have any further questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact Mr Clayton. 
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DON’T MISS OUT ON THE LAST MATCH 
OF THE SEASON 

Bradford City Football Club 
have match day tickets at an 
exclusive price of £2.50 per 
ticket for the following matches 
 

 
Bradford City vs Carlisle United Saturday 7 May 3pm 
kick off. 
 
If you would like to attend, please see Mrs Gadd at the 
school office before noon on Friday 29 April and 
confirm how many tickets are required along with your 
full payment in cash. Thank you. 

We need to order a minimum of 10 tickets 

Water Safety 
With the Easter and May Bank Holidays fast 
approaching, the importance of raising awareness 
around water safety continues to remain of paramount 
importance. 
 

 
 

Thank you! 
I would like to take this opportunity to say a HUGE 
THANK YOU to all the staff for their continued hard 
work to help the children develop as individuals and 
progress with their learning. It has been a very 
successful term and there are so many things to give 
thanks for and celebrate. The staff are extremely 
generous with their time and talents to support all our 

pupils and I am sure you will extend your appreciation 
to them for their contribution to St. William’s School. 
 

 
 
I want to thank you, also for your continued support. 
The next term is a very short one – 11 school weeks left 
to the end of this academic year! There are numerous 
events planned to make it exciting for the children and 
there will be an opportunity for parents to visit their 
child’s class and see them learning Maths during next 
term. Of course, we have the transition for Year 6 pupils 
to High School and as well as pupils, remaining in St. 
William’s, transitioning to their new classes. More 
details will follow nearer the time…. Keep up to date via 
Class Dojo Messages and the weekly newsletters!  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Keeping children safe online 
 

 
 

Here are some useful websites for further 
information: https://www.nspcc.org.uk , 
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk , 
https://childnet.com , 
https://www.internetmatters.org  
 

 
Congratulations…Bravo…Well done!!! 

 

 
100% Attendance 06/09/21 – 13/04/22. 
David, Abubakar, Eyimofe, Ono, Abby, Jeremiah, Ese, 
Zoe, Amanda, Zion, Patryk, Amaira, Leodette, Jaden 

 
100% Attendance during Spring Term 2 
28/02/22 – 13/04/22. 
Brodie, Fariya, Harper, Daniel, Darina, Amelia, Zoe, 

Moyin, Anna, Monika, Dennis, Alan, Cassidy, Oliwia, 

Romana, Faiza, Julie, Win, Harvey, Ruby, Sofia, Julia, 

Adam and Filip 

Homework Project Certificates this week:  

The following children have completed their homework 

project – well done and keep up the good work!  

Mia, Vania, Suzanna, Kathrine, Ranaya, Nicola, Sofia, 

Zion, Jakub, Muntaha Ahmad Raksana Hashim, Adela 

Faiza Julie Kevin Ayra Win Emilia Ingrid Sofia Klaudia, 

Dominik, Jaden, Colin, Patryk, Shanel, Julia, Arsenijs, 

Fatima, Tiana-Marie, Rayhan, Jacqueline, Sofia, Sofia, 

Nikoleta, Nikola, Leodette, Abu’Hurairah, Filip, Nina, 

Hassan, Patryk, Samica, Eleanor, Amaira, Zain and 

Davie. 

Beech Class - had to research a city/landmark in the UK 

for their homework project this half 

term. 

 

Lime Class -   wrote the rules for 

swimming, as this is part of our P.E., 

they also thought about composers 

linked to their Flute lesson. 

Holly class – This half term they looked 

at The Shang Dynasty and some children 

created models of Chinese dragons and 

as part of Science, children created 

models of a human heart. 

 
 
Dates for your diary: 

25/04/22 School re-opens 25 April 2022 

27/04/22 Easter Theme Day 
Competitions and a Special Lunch 

 
P.E. Lessons 

Ash Class – Monday’s  
Oak Class – Monday’s and Thursday’s  
Beech Class – Tuesday’s and Thursday’s  
Lime Class – Friday’s Swimming  
Holly Class – Friday’s  
 

After School/Lunchtime Clubs   
Monday Computing Club 12.20pm – 12.55 in 
  Holly 
  
  Arts & Craft Club – 3.15 – 4.15pm in 
  Pine 
Thursday Homework Club 12.25pm – 12.55pm in 
  Lime     
   
   

Have a lovely Easter Break 

See you all Monday 25 April 2022, at 

8.45am 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
https://childnet.com/
https://www.internetmatters.org/


 

 

Due to Queen’s Jubilee 

we have been given an 

extra days’ holiday, 

therefore school will 

close Thursday 21 July 

2022. 

 

School Dates 2022-2023 

 

 

 

Lunch Menu – Summer Term 1  

Starting on Week 1, Week Commencing 25 April 2022. 

 

 


